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Wednesday 22 March 2017  
Parent Teacher Meetings ɀ from 2.00pm 

for grades 1 to 6 . Bookings via  

www.schoolinterviews.com.au   

code 6sx27  
 

Wednesday 22 March 2017  
Parent Teacher Meetings ɀ from 2.00pm  

 

 

 

KONNECTIVE: All parents wishing to 
receive notification of school events and 
alerts should now be signed up to 
Konnective vi a the smartphone App.  
Remember to answer yes to push 
notifications.   

   

 

The Albert Park Way   

Important dates:  

17 March  2017 

Act Safely Be Kind and Fair  Respect EveryoneɅs 
Rights 

One Voice at  
a Time 

Keep Trying 

School Vision Statement:   

We are a unique village community, 

becoming life-long learners with  

high expectations. 

 

Page 5 Active travel at APPS  

 

 

PrincipalɅs Report  
The Fete on March 4

th
 was a wonderful success.  The weather was kind to 

us and there was joy and laughter in every imaginable space in the school. 

At each Fete, one thing that I always enjoy, is chatting with past and 

present, parents and students . It is good to hear that past students have 

continued following their dreams and passions, which were nurtured whist 

they attended APPS.   The FETE is also a reminder of how well APPS builds 

community, day by day, and year by year. Many people gave untold  hours 

to make the Fete a huge success and without their help and involvement, 

we could not run our Fete. Thankyou one and all. Three volunteers who 

worked for many months to ensure the Fete ran well and all 

accountabilities and permits were signed off in a timely manner, were 

Carolyn, Deb and Alan. This photo proved to me, that they were also 

enjoying the Fete and their hard work had paid off. Alan is the School 

Council Treasurer and this year was his last official FETE at APPS because 

his son Cameron is i n Grade 6. To be a councillor you have to be a parent 

at the school and I am sure Alan will be looking for a new person to take 

over his important role in 2018. Please talk to Alan if you feel you might 

like to be a school council treasurer next year. He h as a wealth of 

experience to impart about this role, which he has done magnificently for 

several years.  

                                      

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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PrincipalɅs Report Ɏ.contɅd 
For the last few years, we have had a focus of making learning visible in 

every classroom. Next Mon day you will have access to SeeSaw, which is a 

tool that will make learning more visible for parents.  In order to further 

the work of our Annual Implementation Plan 2017, on the curriculum day, 

the teachers participated in professional learning presented by our two 

Leading teachers, Mel and Jane. Our leading was around giving our 

students effective feedback in Maths and Literacy, to enable them to take 

more ownership of their learning. Liv Downing also presented on 

Mindfulness and we learnt strategies and research on being Ʉpresent in 

the momentɅ. 
 

 By following this link,  Annual Report 2016  you will be able to read our 

2016 Annual Report. If yo u would like anything clarified in the report, 

please attend the meeting in the staffroom on Monday from 6.30 ɀ 7pm. 

The School Council meeting will commence at 7pm.  Please ring the office 

on 96999090 if you are attending the 6.30pm meeting.   

 

Elaine 

 

From School Council 

Thank you for making our fete fantastic!   

 

What a fantastic day we had for our fete. It takes a lot of people ɀ many 

behind the scenes ɀ to bring about a successful event. Hundreds of hours 

of volunteer time were donated to ensure that ou r fete was a fantastic 

success. To all those parents, students and staff who tirelessly gave of 

their time and skills you have our heartfelt thanks.  

While it is not possible to thank everyone individually for their work we do 

want to make special mention of  Garry Wicks, our volunteer grounds 

man, who spent hours on the Sunday following the fete making our 

school pristine once again.    

This yearɅs fete was organised in record time, and remarkably matched 

last yearɅs figures with well over 50K raised that will be used primarily on 

improvements to our audio system and playground - replacing the tan 

bark in the play area with soft fall and purchasing more trees. Remaining 

money will be used to upgrade classroom technology for our students.   

Looking forward to another great APPS Fete next year on Saturday 17 

March 2018.   

 

Andrew Wilson,  

School Council President   

 

Carolyn Menzies,  

Fete Organizer   

 

GENERAL 

INFORMATION  

 

 

Remaining Assembly date  for 

term 1  

We will  be holding assembly at 

2.00pm on the final day of  Term 1 : 

Today @ 3.00pm  

March 31 @ 2. 00pm (last day of 

term)  

 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings ɀ 

Wednesday 22 March from 

2.00pm  

Parent Teacher meetings will be 

held on Wednesday 22 March  

from 2.00pm  for grades 1 to 6.   

Bookings via  

www.schoolinterviews.com.au   

code:  6sx27  

Students attend school as usual 

and are not expected to attend the 

meeting.  

 

School bags  in stock  

The school bag is back in stock and 

available at the school office ɀ the 

cost is $40.00  

 

Last Day of Term 1  

Friday 31 March ɀ school finishes at 

2.30pm with an assembly at 

2.00pm ɀ children are invited to 

wear casual clothes on the last day 

of each term.  

http://albertparkps.vic.edu.au/index.php/more-info/documents/doc_download/616-annual-report-2016
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/


 

 

  

3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

   

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                    

 

 

 17 March 2017   The Albert Park Way  

SUSTAINABILITY NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

AWARDS PHOTO GALLERY 

Albert Park Learner Awards ɀ 24 February  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Esmart Committee 2017  

Junior School Council 2017  

Albert Park Learner Awards - 24 February  

Active Travellers ɀ March 2017  

Albert Park Learner Awards -14 March  

Grade 2 Music Performance  
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SUSTAINABILITY 

Fete Sustainability Stall 

Our Sustainability Stall was a big 

success in its second year.  

We sold 34 pairs of footy boots, 13 

scooters, 12 bikes , 11 balls and 

many other items raising $1500!!  

 
 

 

Dr CrankyɅs is Back!  

 

Dr CrankyɅs will be at APPS on the 

1st and 3rd Thursday of every 

month during term time.  

If you have an old bike your 

children no longer use, please 

donate it ɀ weɅll fix it and pass it on.  

If you have a bike that needs a tune 

up or a new tyre come by and weɅll 

fix it and show you how.  

When: 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Thursday of every 

month - 8:30-9:30am & 3:00pm -

4:00pm (next session: 21
st
 April)  

Where: Moubray St - Pop Up Park  

Contact: Bart Sbeghen 0418 231 

686 
 

 

 

Gardening News  
Come and be involved in our school garden. We need volunteers to water 

the garden in Paradise to keep our garden thriving. Zlatka, our school 

gardener, is leaving our school and we desperately need volunteers to 

help  keep our beautiful garden alive.  

 

Zlatka will run training sessions on how watering works best in our school 

garden for our wonderful volunteers.  

 

Training times (you need only attend one):  

Tues 21 March @ 3.30 pm  

Thurs 23 March @ 3.30 pm  

 

Please let the office know if you can attend.  

If you are interested but cannot attend these times, please leave your 

contact details at the office and we will arrange an alternative time  

 

Ride2School Day ɀ Tue 21st March 
Next Tuesday is our Ride2School day, and we are delighted to have Tour 

de Cure visiting us.  

BE FIT, BE HEALTHY, BE HAPPY  

Albert Park Primary School joins Tour de Cure in the fight against cancer 

and learns how we can help prevent cancer.  

Tour de Cure is a cycling foundation committed to finding a cure  for 

cancer. Through the  collaborative  fundraising efforts of their Team, 

Corporate Partners and the Australian Community Tour de Cure have 

raised $19 million since 2007 to help fund 204 vital cancer  research, 

support and prevention projects for men, women  and children.  

 

Environment Sub Committee News  
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Tour de Cure has already shared their ɄBE FϥT - BE HEALTHY - BE HAPPY!ɉ 

Cancer awareness message with over 50,000 children in the past 3 yea rs 

and would like to share their message with the students, teachers and 

parents of our school .  

On Tue 2st March students and parents will have the opportunity to meet 

some of the Tour de Cure team, be introduced to the character 

ɈFLϥPMANɉ as well as learn how we can help prevent cancer. With the 

statistic that Ɉat least 1 IN 3 cancer cases can be preventedɉ* this is a 

valuable message and we are proud to be involved.  

For more information on the Tour de Cure School visit to Albert Park 

Primary School ple ase contact the school admin office and for 

information on Tour de Cure visit www.tourdecure.com.au  

 

Our Junior School Council are also running a fundraiser on the day, so 

wear your bright (happy!) clothes and b ring a gold coin donation for Tour 

de Cure. 

 

Environment Sub Committee NewsɎ. ContɅd 
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2017 SCHOOL PHOTO DAY 

Tuesday 28 March  

School photo order envelopes 

have been sent out to all the 

children.  

You may either use the envelope 

or order online.  

 

ONLINE ORDERING:  

Click on this link Easy Access 

Link: Click Here  

Or go to 

www.advancedlife.com.au  

before photo d ay and evert your 

school code:  

WV6 YRZ 3JD 

 

FAMILY/SIBLING PHOTOS ɀ no 

envelope required if ordering 

online.  

go to www.advancedlife.com.au  

before photo day and evert your 

school code:  

WV6 YRZ 3JD 

Family/Siblin g photo orders 

online close on 26/03/2017  

 

 

Please contact Advanced 

Life Photography via email 

or phone should you have 

any queries in regard to 

your childɅs school photo 

order:  

info@advancedlifevic.com.au  

or 03 9852 1133  

 

 

http://www.tourdecure.com.au/

